
O/O. THE PR. ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (AUDIT)-I 

INDIAN AUDIT AND ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT, 

1ST FLOOR, PRATISTHA BHAVAN, 

NEW MARINE LINES, MUMBAI 400 020 

 

In pursuance of instructions of Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pension, a 
“PENSION ADALAT” will be organised on 16th December 2020 in the premises of O/o. Pr. 
Accountant General (Audit)-I, Indian Audit & Accounts Department, 1st floor, Pratistha 
Bhavan, New Marine Lines, Mumbai 400 020 from 11.30 am to 3.00 pm 
 

Therefore, all Pensioners/Family pensioners are requested to send their grievances filled in 

as per prescribed format through e-mail to Sr. Audit Officer, Admn-II, at 

agaumaharashtra1@cag.gov.in. The format of grievances is provided in our office website.  

The PPO number, Pension Account number, Contact address and telephone number may also 

be intimated along with the grievance. 

It may please be noted that only that grievance which falls within extant rules/provision will 

be considered for redressal in the aforementioned Pension Adalat. 

 

Dated: 09/12/2020 

 

Mumbai      {Sr. Audit Officer (Admn-II)) 

mailto:agaumaharashtra1@cag.gov.in

